—Ol"e On : Water Resources Department
Commerce Building

158 12th Street NE
Salem, OR 97301-4172

503-378-3739
FAX 503-378-8130

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

July 28, 2006

Marilyn J. Weygand
P.O. Box 181
Trail, Oregon 97541

Reference: Application S-71362, Permit S-51249

The partial assignment by deed to John P. and Marilyn J. Weygand, has been recorded in the
records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
83024 covering the recording fee of $35.00 is also enclosed.

A review of the file shows that a Claim of Beneficial Use was submitted on this application on
October 2, 1995. This Claim shows little irrigation on your property. If you are interested in
pursuing a larger amount of irrigation, I would advise contacting the Watermaster for advise.
The Department has not acted on the Claim at this time, so an Extension of Time application
might be an option. Ishould also bring to your attention that this permit is for the use of stored
water only and therefore requires a contract with the Bureau of Reclamation for the release of
stored water from Lost Creek Reservoir.

Sincerel

- L

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 83024

cc: Watermaster 13
John R.G. Blake
Fred Osbourn
Data Center, OWRD
Water Availability
File



